
 

As a School Council, we have gone on a local area walk to answer the question, ‘is our community 

perfect?’ While on our walk, we found cigarette buts, lots of rubbish on the floor and the 

Northstowe sign is missing letters. We have some ideas to help improve the community, one of 

these is to create posters to encourage people to keep our community litter free.  We would like to 

display these posters, around the square/green, on the town noticeboards, in the parks, around the 

school entrance and to give a copy to the builders/housing associations to display on the building 

sites.  

We will share information about the monthly littler pick held by the Northstowe Church, within the 

school. The plan to do this is by making an announcement within collective worship to allow the 

whole school to receive the same information and encourage them to take part. We will also send 

out an email to parents to explain about the monthly litter pick. 

As a car crashed into the Northstowe sign, we can only assume that this car was going over the 

speed limit. To help address the speeding around Northstowe and in within the school car park, we 

have also designed and made posters to stop cars from speeding. We plan to put these around main 

roads, eg. the entrances to Northstowe and around the school’s car park.  

 

 

 

 


